Amanda Sahin

From: Erin Stewart <erin.o.stewart@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, December 04, 2017 10:18 AM

To: Amanda Sahin

Subject: Traffic Calming request

Hello-

I received a letter in the mail regarding a traffic calming request on Cambridge Road, Avalon Road to High Drive. We live at 1122 Avalon Road. We will not be able to make it to the meeting today, but wanted to give my support for a way of slowing street traffic in our neighborhood. Cars do drive by frequently well over the speed limit. If something could be done (speed bump, stop sign, etc) to slow traffic, we would be all for it. We have two small children and it would be nice to not have cars speeding down the street. Thank you for your time and have a great day.

-Erin Dubinsky

Sent from my iPhone